
04/06/2022

To whom it may concern,

In response to my violations that I received from my first safety inspection, I would like to admit 
full responsibility and ask for a reduction in penalties. Having this being my first inspection I wasn't 
prepared at all. I didn’t realize the importance of each penalty I received while I was operating, so I 
brushed it off. After speaking with inspector Edward a week before my inspection and having him 
explain the importance of my medical certificate and annual inspection, I immediately took action and 
retrieved both a few days later. I’m now in full compliance with the UTC, and have come up with a 
safety management plan to ensure that my next inspection will pass with flying colors. I ask that you 
please consider a lower penalty amount as this is my first inspection.

Thank you,

David Lu

Grandma’s Boy Moving Co.
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